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Greece welcomes the delegation of Kenya to the UPR. 
 
Greece would like to recommend that Kenya:

1. Further  the implementation of the Access to Information Act 
2. Continue developing the training on human rights as an integral component of the Police curriculum.
3. Take further measures towards ensuring the safety of journalists, as well as towards guaranteeing the freedoms of expression, press, association and peaceful assembly

We commend Kenya for the steps already taken to improve the Human Rights situation in the Country. 
We call on Kenya to continue on this path and address the remaining challenges, including regarding Civil Society space, the promotion of gender equality, and the combating of all forms of discrimination.
 
We wish Kenya all success in implementing the recommendations they will accept today.

Thank you
 
 
 
 
 

